City Attorney's Communication #2020-498
February 25, 2020

TO: Jennifer Gomez, AICP, Assistant Development Services Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance Amending Chapter 152, “Buildings”

As requested in your e-mail dated February 24, 2020, the following form of ordinance, relative to
the above-referenced matter, has been prepared and is attached:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, AMENDING
CHAPTER 152, “BUILDINGS,” BY AMENDING SECTION
152.10, “DOUBLE FEES; REINSPECTION FEES;
CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY,” TO MODIFY
REINSPECTION FEES; BY AMENDING SECTION 152.12,
“BUILDING PERMIT FEES,” TO MODIFY THE FEE
STRUCTURE FOR BUILDING PERMITS AND TO
PROVIDE FOR A TECHNOLOGY FEE; PROVIDING FOR
SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please carefully review the ordinance to ensure that it meets with your requirements.

AN

MARKT. BERMAN
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